
 
 
 

Public Notice of Possible Quorum 
 
 Notice is hereby given that a majority and/or quorum of the 

Spring Lake Board of Aldermen may be present during a NCDOT 

Informal Open House.  The presence of a majority of the Board of 

Aldermen would constitute a Special Meeting of the Spring Lake 

Board of Aldermen and is subject to the open meetings, public 

records and public notice laws of the State of North Carolina. 

  

 The Informal Open House to discuss extending Odell Road is 

scheduled from 4 p.m. until 7 p.m. on Thursday, July 25 26, 2018 in 

the Grady Howard Conference Room of the Municipal Building, 300 

Ruth Street, Spring Lake, NC 28390. 

  

 No action by the Spring Lake Board of Aldermen is anticipated. 

 

Please note the meeting is scheduled for Thursday, 

July 26th. 


